
From: Rebecca Sostarko [mailto:rebecca@masterbuilders.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 22 October 2018 9:39 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Michael Nguyen; Stephen Crawford; Melissa Adler (m.adler@hia.com.au); 
Louise.Hogg@ablawyers.com.au; Stuart Maxwell; Shaun Schmitke; Ashvini@etuaustralia.org.au; 

Vasuki Paul; chrismelham@civilcontractors.com 

Subject: RE: AM2016/23 – 4 yearly review of modern awards –Construction Awards 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
We refer to AIG’s email correspondence below and support the proposed next steps for this matter 
as contained therein. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Rebecca Sostarko 
Senior Adviser – Safety, Contracts, Workplace Relations 
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